Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Penalty Charge Notices 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please could you tell me how many parking tickets and parking warnings have been issued under "Code 86: Parked beyond the bay markings" at Victoria Park Car Park from 1st January 2017 to date.
Answer:
from 1st January 2017 to 10th November 2017
Penalty Charge Notices Issued – 214
Warnings Issued – 100 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

